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March 30, 2012

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
ATTN: Document Control Desk
Washington, DC 20555-0001

SUBJECT:

REFERENCE:

Entergy's 30-Day Response to the March 12, 2012, Information Request
Indian Point Unit Numbers 2 and 3
Docket Nos. 50-247 and 50-286
License Nos. DPR-26 and DPR-64

1. NRC letter to Entergy, Request for Information Pursuant to Title 10
of the Code of Federal Regulations 50.54(f) Regarding
Recommendations 2.1, 2.3, and 9.3 of the Near-Term Task Force
Review of Insights from the Fukushima Dai-Ichi Accident, dated
March 12, 2012.

Dear Sir or Madam:

On March 12, 2012, the NRC issued "Request for Information Pursuant to Title 10 of the Code of
Federal Regulations 50.54(f) Regarding Recommendations 2.1, 2.3, and 9.3 of the Near-Term Task
Force Review of Insights from the Fukushima Dai-Ichi Accident" (Information Request) to all NRC
power reactor licensees (Reference 1). In addition to requiring detailed information, the Information
Request requires recipients to confirm receipt in writing within 30 days, and that the confirmation be
signed under oath or affirmation.

In accordance with this requirement, Entergy Nuclear Operations, Inc. hereby submits notice to the
NRC that it has received the Information Request and is currently assessing its contents and evaluating
responses. Future responses will be provided to the NRC consistent with the terms of the Information
Request.

There are no new commitments contained in this submittal. If you have any questions regarding this
confirmation of receipt, please contact Mr. Robert Walpole, Manager, Licensing at (914) 254-6710.
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I declare under penalty of perjury that the foregoing is true and correct. Executed on March 30, 2012.

Respectfully,

JAV/sp

cc: Mr. John P. Boska, Senior Project Manager, NRC NRR DORL
Mr. William M. Dean, Regional Administrator, NRC Region 1
NRC Resident Inspectors
Mr. Francis J. Murray, Jr., President and CEO, NYSERDA
Ms. Bridget Frymire, New York State Dept. of Public Service


